October 11, 2013

Board of Directors, Presidio Trust
103 Montgomery St.
San Francisco, CA 94121

Dear Members of the Presidio Trust Board,

We, the undersigned residents of the Pilots’ Row and Fort Scott neighborhoods, are
writing to express our support for the Presidio Exchange project. Each of the three
finalists is a worthy project that deserves a home in the Bay Area; however, we believe
the Presidio Exchange is the best fit on the former Presidio Commissary site.

We found the rationale presented by Greg Moore, Executive Director of the Golden
Gate National Parks Conservancy, in the public meetings and in the on-line
presentations of the PX project to be wholly persuasive. The PX proposal provides the
clearest connection between the site and the vision and programming of both the
Presidio Trust and the GGNRA , creating a new public place designed to provide broad
benefits for visitors to the parks.

In our unique role as residents at the end of the Golden Gate Bridge in the Presidio, we
have daily interactions with visitors who are lost or wondering about programs and
sites within the Park. How wonderful it would be to point to the PX as their hub. People
have needed a place to gather indoors (to be out of the weather but still enjoy the
vistas), and to learn about the many opportunities in the Presidio and GGNRA.

Many residents of San Francisco (and, indeed, of the Presidio itself) are unaware of the
jurisdictional divisions between the Presidio and the GGNRA. Whatever the value
might be of clarifying these distinctions in certain situations, we believe a greater good
would be served in this case by emphasizing their shared mission as adjoining national
parks.

The PX project would be a remarkable addition to the growing number of educational
and cultural resources along Crissy Field. It would stand out as a testament to the
willingness of the Presidio and the GGNRA to work together for the benefit of the
American public and visitors to our parks from around the world.

Sincerely yours,

Undersigned residents of Pilots’ Row and North Fort Scott
(Signature page attached)



We support the Parks Conservancy’s Presidio Exchange (PX):
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